
I’m going to be honest. I got this info from Facebook. I am not sure I completely understand.  If this bill 
is trying to be passed and it takes away from the authority police have in protecting us then it should not 
be passed. There are Police men and women that aren’t true to the badge to protect and serve but why 
would you take it out on the rest of the police men and woman that take there badge seriously?? That’s 
how you lose the good ones. I may not be on the police force but I do work and when everyone gets in 
trouble for the few that do something wrong, the good people don’t want to work there anymore. Is that 
what is to come? 
I strongly feel that the police should have the right to protect themselves. If someone is breaking the law 
or refusing to cooperate the good cops know how to deal with it, and if they don’t maybe that’s 
something to further investigate. Maybe proper training is in order. I just don’t think police are getting 
enough credit. They deserve our support. I honestly can’t believe this letter had to be written. 
Thank you for your time. 
A very concerned citizen,
Dana Husk 
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